
All of my paƟents, 

It is with a heavy heart I deliver the following news.  

AŌer eight extraordinary years, I am leaving my posiƟon as physician assistant at Negroski        

Neurology on November 11th. I have accepted a role with a pharmaceuƟcal company as a medical         

science educator of mulƟple sclerosis treatments. 

I am grateful to have worked and trained with such a well‐respected physician, in a pracƟce with 

compassionate and skilled nurses and staff who have supported me through the years. You will be 

happy to hear that Dr. Negroski will be expanding his availability to conƟnue to provide expert 

care for all his paƟents and will be hiring another skilled provider in the upcoming months.  

It has been a privilege caring for and geƫng to know each of you. I have enjoyed supporƟng your 

health and wellness. You will truly be missed. 

 

Sincerely,  

Daniel Sellers, PA‐C 
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